Dear valued customers,

Please be informed that our Call Centre will not be available from Saturday, 12 June 2021 to Sunday,
13 June 2021 due to maintenance work. However, we are still contactable via email at
info@prima.my and PR1IMA Homes facebook.

Our Call Centre will be back in operations on Monday, 14 June 2020.

Thank you.
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